MN FCCLA Chapter Pins!
In planning this year’s State Conference our Executive Council decided that it would be fun for members to experience the networking and socializing that comes with trading pins. Typically, this is done at the National conference with member trading their state pins. This year’s state conference will capture that same energy with your help. In order for each member to have some trading power, 5-10 (7/8-1 inch pins) is ideal. This allows them to collect a good variety of other chapter pins. While this is strongly encouraged as a fun chapter building activity and something that will enhance members experience at State, it is not required. That said, don’t hesitate to reach out with questions or concerns. Below are a few resources to help get you started with creating a chapter pin:
1. Design a pin and have them made for you
0. This is the company based out of Rochester that has been used by FCCLA Advisers for various pins: https://affordablebuttons.com/Custom-Buttons/products/round-custom-buttons.html
0. Pin Back is the cheapest & they have super tiny ones that would be the same size as the trading pins for nationals (7/8 inch).
0. Under 1$ a pin
1. Making your own pins is another route
1. Here is a link to pin blanks that people can buy to make their own https://www.amazon.com/s?k=trading+pin+blanks&crid=1Y5SOGYHZOXVI&sprefix=trading+pin+blanks%2Caps%2C129&ref=nb_sb_noss
0. Amazon has a lot of options. Then chapters could print their designs, cut them out, laminate them, then glue them onto the pin blanks.
0. Go even further into the DIY variety with cardstock paper pins, https://thegraphicsfairy.com/how-to-make-pins/ or shrink plastic pins and more, https://www.wikihow.com/Make-a-Pin

